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INLAND EMPIRE, CA – August 20, 2012 – Waste Management of the Inland Empire’s 
curbside residential trash and recycling pick-up schedule will be delayed by one day 
throughout the week of September 3, in observance of Labor Day. This means customers in 
the following cities should place their carts out for pick-up one day later than usual, 
beginning Tuesday, September 4  through Saturday, September 8:   

 

 Jurupa Valley 

 Eastvale 

 Banning 

 Beaumont 

 Chino 

 Corona 

 Menifee 

 Moreno Valley 

 Murrieta 

 Norco 

 Wildomar 

 Communities in unincorporated Riverside County and San Bernardino County 
 
“Residential customers who usually receive service on Monday will instead receive it 
Tuesday, and so on throughout the week, with Friday’s customers receiving service on 
Saturday,” said Julie Reyes, Manager of Community Relations. “We appreciate our 
customers’ cooperation with the holiday schedule so that our employees can observe Labor 
Day.” 
 
All Waste Management of the Inland Empire operations will be closed on Monday, 
September, 3 – the hauling operations, customer service center, transfer station and 
landfill will re-open for normal operations on Tuesday, September 4. 
 
Customer service is available at 1-800-423-9986. 
 
 

ABOUT WASTE MANAGEMENT 
As North America’s largest provider of waste and environmental services, Waste Management is on a quest for 
environmental performance, to maximize resource value and minimize environmental impact. Waste is a valuable 
resource. Waste Management takes innovative steps to maximize and recover the resource that is in waste. To 
learn more visit http://www.keepinginlandempireclean.com/ and www.thinkgreen.com. Or, engage with Waste 
Management on Facebook and Twitter. 
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